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January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Visit to Bolton Abbey – Year 4 

We have arranged an exciting visit for our Year 4 children to go to Bolton Abbey by private coach, as part of 

our ‘Raging River’s’ topic next half term.  

 

The visit will take place on Tuesday 17th January 2023. We will be departing at 9:00am and return before 

the end of the school day. Whilst there, the children will be performing geographical fieldwork, using maps 

and gathering photographs for future artwork and this visit will be forming the basis for much of our work 

this half term. 

Children will be required to wear their school jumpers, appropriate footwear (wellies or walking boots, a 

waterproof jacket and warm clothing (hats, gloves, scarfs!)). They will also need to wear comfortable 

trousers that will be ideal for walking on the day. Packing waterproof trousers or a spare pair of trousers 

are also advisable, due to muddy conditions. Please don’t feel the need to purchase any new clothing for 

the trip.  

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and drink from home. If your child is eligible for free school 

meals or would like a packed lunch making by school, please order through the Aspens website.  

The cost of the visit is £8.25 which also includes transport costs, entry to the estate and insurance. This 

amount is a voluntary contribution; however, if we do not receive enough contributions to fund this visit 

then unfortunately the visit will have to be cancelled. Please contact the Class Teacher if you are unable to 

make this payment. Please ensure payment is made online via ParentPay by Monday 10th of January at the 

latest; this also confirms automatic permission.  

Yours sincerely 

Year 4 Team 


